
 C i ty of  Cleve land Memorandum  
 Justin M. Bibb, Mayor  
  
  

TO:  Michael D. Polensek, Chair 
  Safety Committee 
 
FROM:  Dornat A. Drummond, Director 
  Department of Public Safety 
 
SUBJECT: Ord. No. 1015-2024 authorizing the Director of Public Safety to enter into 

various written standard purchase and requirement contracts for the 
necessary items of one fire alarm system, including labor and materials for 
the installation of the new system and removal and abatement of the 
current fire system, if necessary, for the Division of Fire, Department of 
Public Safety 

 
DATE: October 16, 2024 

 

 
If approved by Council, Ordinance No. 1015-2024 would authorize the purchase of a new 
fire alarm system for the Division of Fire, Department of Public Safety.  The purchase 
would be made by one or more standard purchase or requirement contracts for a fire 
alarm system, including installation.  Services will also include abatement for the existing 
fire alarm devices and wiring, if necessary. 
 
This legislation will authorize the Division of Fire to purchase a new fire alarm system to 
replace the current fire alarm system, which is obsolete and cannot be brought up to 
State Code or ADA requirements. 
 
The new fire alarm system in the amount of $355,125 will be funded through a general 
obligation bonds capital project. 
 
 


